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Mitsubishi Tanabe Pharma Supports Japan Earthquake Relief Efforts 

 
March 14, 2011, Osaka, Japan---Mitsubishi Tanabe Pharma Corporation  
announced today that the Company will donate 100 million Japanese yen to the 
Japanese Red Cross assisting relief efforts and reconstruction of areas hit by the 
earthquake.  In addition, the Company is to donate pharmaceutical products of both 
ethical and OTC drugs.   
Choseido Pharmaceutical Co., Ltd. (Head Office: Tokushima, President: Hisaaki 
Harima), one of our equity-method subsidiary, will also make a donation of 10 million 
Japanese yen. 
 
Mitsubishi Tanabe Pharma will do our utmost in manufacture and stable supply of our 
products working closely with business partners not to make patients and medical 
professionals concerned.   
 
We extend our deepest sympathy to the victims and truly hope that the affected area 
will be restored as soon as possible. 
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